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vernon gaston 
2468 Carolina Ave 
Columbus, OH 43229-6869 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
vernon gaston 



James Sewell 
360 Prafrie Ave Apt 305 
Wilmington, OH 45177-1757 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Sewell 



Pamela Shirk 
34800 Vine St Apt 102a 
Willowick, OH 44095-5123 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pamela Shirk 



Paul Sherlock 
3406 Clinton Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44113-2811 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Let's just call the emissions poison governor. That's the reality. And 
you allowed these corporations to continue to increase their poisoning 
of our air, water, and land, without a means of reigning them in such 
as requiring them to expand on renewable energy. This is morally wrong. 
This is also becoming a legal issue for an upwind state such as ours 
which can be held accountable to other states for our poison. I do not 
support this move. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Sherlock 



Diane Hanas 
234 Reig Ave 
Conneauf, OH 44030-2150 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Hanas 



Carrie Kluger 
6914RoyalgreenDr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45244-4004 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Let's be a progressive State when it comes to clean environment. 

Sincerely, 
Carrie Kluger 



Lori Stenger 
2595 Frost Rd 
Mantua, OH 44255-9132 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lori Stenger 



Nichole Andrews 
90 Hedges St 
Mansfield, OH 44902-2074 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Nichole Andrews 



Sally Newman 
10920 Valley View Rd 
Sagamore Hills, OH 44067-1845 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Newman 



Laura Fay 
2311 Swansea Rd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1858 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not want to put coal miners out of work, but I also want a 
responsible, sustainable environment in Ohio. The administration is 
headed in the wrong direction for the best interests of the public in 
Ohio. 

Please stop now!!!! 

Sincerely, 
Laura Fay 



Sophia Soboro 
4641 Tallmadge Rd 
Rootstown, OH 44272-9211 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sophia Soboro 



Janet Beaven 
892 New England Ave 
Dayton, OH 45429-5921 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Beaven 



Regina Jenkins 
5588 Pleasant Chapel Rd 
Mechanicsburg, OH 43044-9613 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Regina Jenkins 



Gerry Fogarty 
PO Box 477 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-0477 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerry Fogarty 



Warren Dick 
5236 Calyx Ln 
Toledo, OH 43623-2215 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Warren Dick 



Amanda Hayes 
22700 Turkic Rd 
Quaker City, OH 43773-9576 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Hayes 



Elaine Sfrassburger 
4472 Habersham Ln S 
Richmond Heights, OH 44143-
2615 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elaine Sfrassburger 



K Sullivan 
9240 Milford Dr 
Northfield, OH 44067-1343 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
K Sullivan 



Pam Shilling 
I OH Moneta Ave 
Aurora, OH 44202-9551 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Pam Shilling 



James Skalsky 
21 Pleasanfview Dr 
Athens, OH 45701-1447 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Skalsky 



John Stevenson 
1016 S Locust St 
Oxford, OH 45056-2529 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, Is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Stevenson 



Sharon Deno 
9484 Hooper Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-3698 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Deno 



Sharon Deno 
9484 Hooper Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-3698 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Deno 



Dennis Luna 
435 Green Acre Cir 
Howard, OH 43028-9524 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dennis Luna 



Randall Tomlinson 
520 Ertel Ave 
Lima, OH 45801-2716 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Randall Tomlinson 



Pam Abirached 
3649 Hopper Ridge Rd 
Cincinnafi, OH 45255-5061 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pam Abirached 



Sonmez Sahutoglu 
7132CrabfreeLn 
Sylvania, OH 43560-1107 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sonmez Sahutoglu 



Capri Angel 
451 Tartan PI 
Lancaster, OH 43130-5002 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Capri Angel 



Loretta Olsen 
9569 State Route 380 
Wilmington, OH 45177-9433 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Olsen 



Richard Thomas 
Tod Ave. N.w. 
Warren, OH 44485 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Thomas 



Matthew Traxler 
2117 Woodward Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-5732 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Traxler 



Deb French 
319SouthcrestDr 
London, OH 61300 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity In Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deb French 



Theresa Gottl 
4693 Wolff Dr 
Brunswick, OH 44212-2554 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Theresa Gottl 



J. M. Houlahan 
6774 Lakeside Cir W 
Worthington, OH 43085-2875 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
J. M. Houlahan 



Mary Keefe 
30199 Jackson Rd 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44022-1545 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

We will just pay for the cheaper energy with our health and the health 
of our children. We can not afford to continue to bail out carbon 
energy companies and then pay for it again with our health. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Keefe 



Rev. Mike Wms. Glockner 
4318 Sunburst Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-5536 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Rev. Mike Wms. Glockner 



John Britton 
7719 Shadowhill Way 
Montgomery, OH 45242-4223 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Shutter Old, Dirty Coal Burners 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

OK, I've deleted the pre written message and am putting in my own 
words: 

I am really sick and tired of living in one of the most polluted cities 
in the US - Cincinnati - the pollution of which I'm pretty sure is at 
least in some part from dirty coal. As I drove down Mehring Way last 
night on the way to Great American Ballpark, I saw, as I do every time 
I drive down there, huge piles of coal next to the power plant by to 
the river. No doubt the poisons from which end up in the air we breath 
here. 
I guess Duke Energy, American Elecfric Power and other Ohio utility 
companies were successful in bullying you folks into gutting Ohio's 
clean air efficiency standards. So, now they want us to pay to keep 
older, dirtier power plants open, and for us to pay for it? NO WAY! 
You couldn't not know that the toxins spewed from burning coal is quite 
literally sickening and yes, killing, our citizens. You couldn't not 
know that that the added healthcare costs caused by coal burning make 
make it a financial disaster. 
You couldn't not know that coal related jobs are in decline and that 
green jobs are increasing significantly. Please do what you know is 
right and do not let AEP win it's case to keep their dirty power plants 
open. 

I'm sure I speak for the majority of Ohioans when I say 

WE THE PEOPLE ARE MAD AS HELL AND WE WON'T TAKE IT ANYMORE! 

I still think you are a good man. Governor. Please do what you know is 
right. 

Sincerely, 
John Britton 



Ineke Jansen-Alblas 
Oude Havensfraat4 
Kapelle, OH 44210 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ineke Jansen-Alblas 



Bruce Amsel 
1628RoselawnRd 
Mayfield Hts, OH 44124-331; 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Amsel 



Julie Ankeney 
I7030CatsdenRd 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-6306 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Ankeney 



Charlotte Husteck 
2690 Hampshire Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44106-2511 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charlotte Husteck 



Patricia Marida 
1710 Dorsetshire Rd 
Columbus, OH 43229-2165 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Marida 



Philip Alexander 
459 Franklin Ave 
Barberton, OH 44203-2821 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Philip Alexander 



Margaret Mueller 
5078 Lord Alfred Ct 
Sharonville, OH 45241-2187 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Mueller 



Rachel Harris 
4518SanfinaWay 
Lorain, OH 44053-4400 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Harris 



Angelo And Pia Bergomi 
2015 White Pond Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-7242 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Angelo And Pia Bergomi 



Jim Jones 
28340 West Rd 
Spencer, OH 44275-9410 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Amoral Officers, Corrupt Congressmen & Backers of Bribery! 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Jones 



Tracy Johnson 
4892 Hunt Rd Apt 410 
Blue Ash, OH 45242-3509 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tracy Johnson 



Mathew Roberts 
191 N Lancaster Sf 
Athens, OH 45701-1606 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mathew Roberts 



Barbara VonBenken 

OH 44147-1672 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara VonBenken 



Robert Lefevre 
2744 Randall Dr 
Oregon, OH 43616-2843 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Lefevre 



Alexa Ross 
763 Poplar Sf 
Nelsonville, OH 45764-1440 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Old coal plants were grandfathered in, but not always upgraded as 
expected. 
I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to get taxpayers to 
bail out their old coal plants. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. It poisons streams, too. We 
are still paying reclamation and clean-up costs. Due to Ohio's heavy 
reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alexa Ross 



Mark Chase 
8202 Pinegrove Ave 
Parma, OH 44129-2108 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Chase 



William Wrage 
6955 Cornell Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-3555 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Wrage 



Eileen Crowe 
5835 Windknoll Ct 
Cincinnafi, OH 45243-2966 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Crowe 



Andrew Hissett 
3343 Felicity Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-5902 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Hissett 



Vida Bossinas 
12338 HillcrestDr 
Chesteriand, OH 44026-2313 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Vida Bossinas 



Cindy Matthews 
725 Oaklawn Ave 
Fostoria, OH 44830-2735 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Green energy from wind power and solar power are here today—and will 
help our children and grandchildren tomorrow. Support green energy 
development and stop bailing out dirty coal plants. It makes sense. 

Sincerely, 
Cindy Matthews 



Deborah Douglas 
2888 Continental Dr 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-4032 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Douglas 



Marie Smith 
7111 Frank Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-7015 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I DO NOT SUPPORT OHIO'S ELECTRIC UTILITIES' ATTEMPT TO BAIL OUT THEIR 
OLD COAL PLANTS ON MY DIME. THESE PLANTS ARE NOT COMPETITIVE WITH 
TODAY'S MARKET PRICES FOR ELECTRICITY, AND THEY SPEW TOXIC POLLUTION 
INTO OUR AIR AND WATER. 

If I'm going to pay more, I would rather my dollar go toward CLEAN 
ENERGY and EFFICIENCY STANDARDS! No money towards the status quo! 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marie Smith 



Debbie Wilker 
49 5th St 
Madison, OH 44057-2385 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic poiiution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Wilker 



Lisa Nagle 
6154 Manchester Rd 
New Franklin, OH 44319-4615 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Nagle 



Lindsey Doug 
3854 Hidden Cove Cir 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-8319 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Lindsey Doug 



Myra Hayduk 
2736 Columbus Ave 
Columbus, OH 43209-1042 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Myra Hayduk 



R Teresa Best 
346 Lakeshore Dr W 
Hebron, OH 43025-9756 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
R Teresa Best 



Jeffrey Tilton 
31 Meadow View Ct 
Powell, OH 43065-9435 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Tilton 



Kathy Falter 
153 0vertrickDr 
Delaware, OH 43015-3403 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Falter 



Allen Strous 
11339SpanglerRd 
Circleville, OH 43113-9439 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Allen Sfrous 



Sydney Benson 
4902 FooteRd Unit 14 
Medina, OH 44256-6417 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sydney Benson 



Linda Rakowski 
871 Sandalwood Rd W 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-3226 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Rakowski 



Daniel Chrest 
4521 Roosevelt Ave NE 
Canton, OH 44705-2950 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Chrest 



Daniel Chrest 
4521 Roosevelt Ave NE 
Canton, OH 44705-2950 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Chrest 



Linda Bloom 
8477 Summer Rd 
Macedonia, OH 44056-1717 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that. In addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Bloom 



Emory Clark 
300 College Park Ave 
Dayton, OH 45469-0001 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Emory Clark 



Donald Williams 
POBox 391 
Columbus, OH 43216-0391 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Donald Williams 



Pelayo Montoto 
160 Brighton Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-1022 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Pelayo Montoto 



Amy Olienechak 
22371 Foster Rd 
Wellington, OH 44090-9820 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Olienechak 



Kim Sadlier 

Springfield, OH 45505 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I strongly disagree with supporting Ohio's elecfric companies by 
increasing customers' utility bills. It's time to stop polluting our 
environment and adversely affecting the health of adults and children. 
I urge the Pubic Utilities Commission and Governor Kasich to do the 
RIGHT thing by not supporting this bailout. 

Sincerely, 
Kim Sadlier 



Beverly DeFord 
10794 Meadow Tri 
Sfrongsville, OH 44149-2155 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly DeFord 



Mary Hickey 
301 Miller Lake Rd 
Wooster, OH 44691-2372 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Hickey 



Kenneth Adler 
4913HarrounRd 
Sylvania, OH 43560-2197 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Adler 



Charles &amp; Carol Glaser 
173 Green Ave 
Groveport, OH 43125-1376 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charles &amp; Carol Glaser 



Robert Guyton 
435 E State St 
Athens, OH 45701-1839 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Guyton 



Gay Dalzell 
8076 Sr 329 
Stewart, OH 45778 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gay Dalzell 



Loretta Kerns 
105 Brent PI 
Cortland, OH 44410-1300 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Kerns 



BiancaMcarrell 
384 Edinburgh Rd 
Dublin, OH 43017-3335 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Bianca Mcarrell 



Craig Shisler 
2514ShroyerRd 
Dayton, OH 45419-1855 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Craig Shisler 



Loraine McCosker 
59 Elmwood PI 
Athens, OH 45701-1902 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Loraine McCosker 



Dusfin lagulli 
3647 Coronada Dr 
Toledo, OH 43615-1211 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dustin lagulli 



Susan Robinson 
1445 Londondale Pkwy 
Newark, OH 43055-1610 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Robinson 



Linda Marshall 
3798 Grosvenor Rd 
South Euclid, OH 44118-2363 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Marshall 



Ricki lannitti 
115KnappDrApt217 
Hamilton, OH 45013-1263 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ricki lannitti 



Debbie Ouellette 
1350 King Ave Apt 102 
Columbus, OH 43212-2233 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Ouellette 



Amy Katzman 
2816 Observatory Ave 
Cincinnafi, OH 45208-2306 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Katzman 



Ralph Saulfz 
224 Euclid Ave 
Lorain, OH 44052-2552 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ralph Saultz 



Marie Rovito 
2553 Shawhan Rd 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9649 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marie Rovito 



Peter Adler Asch 
135 W Lorain Sf 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1053 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Adler Asch 



Jamie Beafty 
472 Riverwind Dr 
Marysville, OH 43040-9370 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jamie Beafty 



Michael Kubisek 
2731 Lottridge Rd 
Guysville, OH 45735-9570 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Kubisek 



Linda Stand ish 
'28850 Gates Mills Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44124-4742 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Standish 



Beverly Kubachka 
450 Old US Highway 33 
Shade, OH 45776-9635 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly Kubachka 



Eugene Lehman 
2088 Sheffield PI 
Beilbrook, OH 45305-1821 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Eugene Lehman 



mary stanze 
518 New St 
Piqua, OH 45356-2442 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
mary stanze 



Ali Vincent 
609 French Dr 
Oxford, OH 45056-2023 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ali Vincent 



Zabrina Arnovitz 
8778 Tanglewood Tri 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-5639 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Zabrina Arnovitz 



Mark Kreidler 
5895 WesfbrookDr 
Brook Park, OH 44142-2577 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Kreidler 



Garry Burroughs li 
2273 Summit St 
Columbus, OH 43202-3131 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Garry Burroughs li 



Gail Schnell 
2052 Hillcrest Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44109-4411 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Schnell 



Janet Borelli 
1259 Edwards Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2350 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Borelli 



Michelle Wikette 
8232 Spring Leaf Lake Dr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45247-3342 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michelle Wikette 



Jenny Payne 
3057 Van Aken Blvd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-2816 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jenny Payne 



Kimberly Jackson 
549 Belvidere Ave 
Columbus, OH 43223-1716 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Jackson 



Kimberly Jackson 
549 Belvidere Ave 
Columbus, OH 43223-1716 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Jackson 



Jacob Meckler 
2250 Par Ln Apt 800 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44094-2929 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jacob Meckler 



Herbert Shroyer 
6857 Stoney Ridge Rd 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039-2949 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Herbert Shroyer 



Sandie Myers 
60033 N Koci Rd 
Bellaire, OH 43906-9665 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to hail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

I would rather see the money put into the state medical fund to pay for 
the illnesses CAUSED by the poor afr quality, especially in the Ohio 
Valley! 

Sincerely, 
Sandie Myers 



Diane Harry 
86 Crestview Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2204 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Harry 



sunita pauletti 
687 Ray Sf 
Mason, OH 451406980 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
sunita pauletti 



Susan Belair 
44 Euclid Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-2530 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Belair 



Janice Patrick 
3390 Tanya Ave NW 
Warren, OH 44485-1321 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Janice Patrick 



Bruce Laughbaum 
8450 Sf. Route 204 NW 
Thornville, OH 430769624 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Laughbaum 



Carol Lamberger 
320 Brydon Rd 
Dayton, OH 454I9-I703 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Lamberger 



Paul Lamberger 
320 Brydon Rd 
Dayton, OH 45419-1703 

Jul31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Lamberger 



Andrea Stroh 
19426 Marwood Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44135-1022 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Andrea Stroh 



Robert Wagner 
10349 KingsportDr 
Cincinnafi, OH 4 5241 -3144 

Jul 31, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Wagner 



Maria Vuchinich 
24266 Chardon Rd 
Richmond Hts, OH 44143-1324 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maria Vuchinich 



Catherine Carlin 
21390 Robinhood Ave 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-2743 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Carlin 



Karen Collins 

OH 44011 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Collins 



Sandra Fazio 
226 Kensington PI 
Marion, OH 43302-4429 

Jul 31,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Fazio 



Autum Bow I in 
1855 Suman Ave 
Dayton, OH 45403-3140 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Aumm Bowlin 



Ryan Sullivan 
13800 FairhillRd Apt 314 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1291 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ryan Sullivan 



Terri Olix 
8025 Edgewood Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-3801 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Terri Olix 



Greg &amp; Jessie Sletten 
17 Wigwam Path 
New Richmond, OH 45157-9553 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg &amp; Jessie Sletten 



Mindy Clausing 
3616 Shady Ln 
North Bend, OH 45052-9514 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Nobailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mindy Clausing 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
fouNDiD ,sM Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution Into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is l<nown to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio Iron] reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of t l ie Sierra Club's onVme community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
fout̂ DED .s« Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirfy energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

A n n O C C C ' w , - . I T \ / f - r m - i /tODRESS ' ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP 

f̂ HONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouNDBP >S92 Stop Thc COBI Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

t 
RESS ^ ^ r- CITY, STATE, ZIP „ . 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, ir)formation and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1352 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME ̂  ^ Ti \ 3 T J 'MLSiAAlL CJumk^.ni-) ^̂ zâ f̂  
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of tlie Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout 
FOUNDED 1S92 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout fOUMDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson; •••-•̂ *" 

.. • ' \ .J.do.ript support Ohio's electric utilities',attempt^|^,bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
'''... ̂ market prices for electricity, and they spew toxlbf^llution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

:• Coal;which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economlcaliy viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

7 
ADDRESS / CITY, STATE, ZIP 7 

PHONE EMAIL sj 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

c--^n\ 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1S92 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

phil "^^l 
^ f (^^.yhy f . J NAME 

"̂"̂ ^ ^/[P^ ^ft V^?^T'""""" 
PHONE ' I ' ' EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to baii out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

^ NAME 

-QQ ^ / ' r i T V C T A T P 7 I D ADDRESS ^ , ^ / 'CITY, STATE, ZIP 

)NE EMAU O ' PHONE 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED IS91 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable Is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ir.^!XAA^<x.^^ Q - pVlOLAA<gLa-^ 
NAME 

_L2 
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

Vy/p DdRs^T^^fH^ i^n. Coî otAthu'S . Q ^ 1/37 -̂̂ 1 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

^ r e n /irx. S -t:^,(='^ / ^ 

ADDRESS - - 1^ CITY, STATE, ZIP . 

PHONE EMAIL '^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1992 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

n 
y 0^c?hjH^ 

NAME 
"^(i U M ) ^ < > t s I ^ ^ 

ADDRESS i d ^ . / d r ^ ^ ^ - T ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Ths Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negafively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

f̂ p!(LC S)f>o5i?g^g^ 
N A M E 

y ^ 7 i ^ )h^-0fi/kioOLy\ / V ^ C<^uc,.^So<; O ^ " ( 3 2 0 ? 
ADDRESS ^ _ / - . ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1S9J Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, ^ 

N A M E - ^ W > > ^ ^ ^ - > I r > ^ \ l^4^> Qx^d<ts\ ' ^ • ^j , (o^tP^ , OH 4 ^ 1 L 

ADD RE 

PHONE E M A T L 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices tor electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

j/j \i^4im NAME 

MmZ ADDRESS CITY, STATE •m . 4t̂ ll'̂  
PHONE WW^- 4^^^ EMAIL [lam 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and invol'fep with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

[ m SJTIDN ^ H ) bW v\)LĴ ^ ^ i . AIM NAME 

ADDRESS ClTvV/'STTftTL^ZlP , \ 

PHONE EMAIL 

vC^nv. 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson,' 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME ^ t- f r •. ' 7^ 

ADDRES 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 
ADDRESS 

^11 k i ^ v ^ ( ^ ^ QiiM^:? i o \ ^ ^ ' ^ ^ ^ 
CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

NAME 

ADDRESS, 

W 5 U J ^ ^ ̂  Cd(XY)W];N. Ah / ^ ^ 7 ; ^ 
(rfZĵ- ^ 4 - 4-^ f) '̂"' ""̂ ' ̂ '^g^ VeMs^, ^^^^IcoM^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address mokes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in tlie nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

1/ Q^Ui UmjT 
NAME 

^ / 77/ -5? -,^^ ' ^ ^.'n, I tlTY,TTATE, Zfp / / ' 77 Z fW ,̂5-7,̂  U^i ''-'•'''''•''^Ilio^na)mf^±c^n^ ADDRESS 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED tS93 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

, Sincerely 

f3~hk^r ^cue^^^^\A/xa iUi 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

rc>^/-35^^QS•7K. 
Tv/giH^ ^ l . r.o\[j \Â  ho5 . r) hi ip-oZ_ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

EMAIL 
QJiU^gy] h i (± //(/g- • ' ^ ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution Into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate dismption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air In the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

£ <&iyi. N\X^iU)d\. 

"̂ m^y î-nfo. ciTv;sT.T^ziP - — 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll Stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED i?92 stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

TATE, ZIP _ ..—^ n ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Thc Coal Plaut Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable Is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

I. /\CL \:ycxr\a Id / A e^ 
NAME 

rO S-P^n f^ ixk\ l^r 
ADDRESS ^ ) . n i ^ ^ ^ , ^ '^W' ' ' ' ^^fCT7n 
PHONE EMAIL, 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

f e e '^'f<^7q^-K/qho~C(DrPi 
ty. As a participant, you'll stay infarmed and inlolvea'with the latest ^""^ t 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, Is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

I^ME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL c k M/^^u L UA\ ci-e <^/f^]y/^l( .-^o^ 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouMOEo 1891 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

'•"°^E ™ '̂̂  u A . T - t ' M ^ ^ - ^ 2 ^ ^ ^ ^ i . C0^ _ 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, _ 

NAME 
C(j ' l \)T^'0(Ap f 0 l~\ 

ADDRESS 
e'b^ -7\?r ^f^b) 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 

environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out obsolete coai plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

NAM 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
fouNDiD .893 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME Wii 3cua^bmshei [DiRkxvWV. 0(4 4go^\ 
ADDRESS V i CITY, STATE, ZIP 

^(^Lyrxc 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 
uX^ I/CJM^&AZ 

ADDRESS. CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE 4 / t / - ^ 3 ^ ^ f t f ^ < EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you o participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouNDio 1892 Stop The COHI Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air In the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME /6 2- lldfi^aofir tip 
ADDRESS , . , , ^ „ . . ,- CITY, STATE, ZIP •ss 

"CocuAii?uJ OH V-?:2./y PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Thc Coal Plaut Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

.DDRESS V ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP 7. 

HONE " EMAIL U 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDtO 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

' ' CITY, STATE, i iP ^ " , T ^ T T ADDRESS CITY, STATE, £iP J , , o ^ ^ ^ 

PHONEo/r ^ ^ . , ,(~.^ EMAIL | l > ' / t r. i • ' I 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME, A A 

ADDRESS ^ ^ ^ ^ - ^ L ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP ' 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bai lout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively Impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME _ . w^^\A^^aAc^ kA C^.otf ^ ; ^ o ^ 
ADDRESS r r- ^ ^ • 1 ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE V i -̂̂  ^ EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirfy energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption, Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP j 

PHONE EMAIL J 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

il}pJ^^d^yj P[jU)cJ^ 

DRESS O \)CITY, STATE, ZIP 

^e^^oj (i^0^Jc(p^(^ ^^LAJ.c^^ 

NA 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, infoi-mation and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

•gL ok -gcry C - 12 f c e 
N A M E ,^ ^ , 

ADDRESS ^ f A , i CITY, STATE, ZIP <r , /^ . . ^ / / U r r ^ ^ 

["^yV U ^ - 0 ^ ^ } ™^'' d ^ ' e m ^ ^ ^ a K d t u ^ p ^ o l & o . f / o ^ k . c . 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME , .^^ TTV n ^ r r \ ^ d c-̂ \f̂ 'F̂ \sd/ic>f -iM^-aw^ o H ^ r l ^ f 
ADDRESS ^ .CITY-STATE, ZIP 

EMAILI (y PHONE 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The COBI Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS _ . - , _ . ^ J ^ -^ CITY, STATE, ZIP * _ 

PHONE EMAIL O ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively Impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 
»^S(^n::>^o C-i— C ^ c ^ . ^ w ^ t^^-s^ ^ U A S T X - G 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED i 8 « Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

T v ^ (g r̂/- Qr̂ Mf 'l<Ar]ca<ftr nl̂ ^ ̂ ''d M i l l a 
ADDRESS r r r i T T V ^ CITY, STATE, z f P ; / ^ /• r ^ L ^ I T . 

PHONE EMAIL ^ ^ 

providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmentd news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

N A M E 

3DRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

i o N F FMAM 0 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coai, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

""'"khî  eyte{h Drive. nolamfm, f)hin tA3z3S 
ADDRESS ^ ^ ^ 7 * 7 w V CITY, STATE, ZIP ' ' , _ j 

PHONE ^ " ' E M A I L ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

N A M E 

F o)a<rT^^£'s^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you4l stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

-^^ 
NAME 

ADDBaS^Cpi i .^s ' i t f^CSR, , / ^ ^ ^ . . ^ i CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 
^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout EQUNDEQ 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Goal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, cereiy, r\ 

N A M E ^ I r-. / / ' • 

ADDRESS ^ , , " . . ~ 7r77~Z CITY, STATE,/p / 7 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED >893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water, We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

fUkr M- hviic 
ADDRESS 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew-toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

rOrpWaeC. pd?juc\ 
NAME 

i ? q ^ Cg,esW/euy ^-r /?€yivoLJdbt//eG O H , HS06S'-/ i6G 
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
enwotimentaf news, jn/ormotfon and octi'on aferts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable Is bad public policy that. In addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely^ 

' j ^ ^ / ^ 
NAME 

'M<?^^^ 
ADORE ^i^f'-3>6a 

^-/<^^'^ CcO 
<Y?>:r^ ^ ^ Loo/^^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

C,TV,STAT,Z,P ^ / ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ C W ADDRESS 
C//' 5^V- 'Sf^^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your emoif address makes you o participant o/tfie Sierro Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed ond involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov, Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME / - , . ^ . / . . r ^H?/ CfaK)^T>y- C/^Mt^^^m 4 3 7 J ^ 
ADDRESS, , , , , ^ i t ^ y y / > ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP %l^'^3b-03/J^ 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you o portidpant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a port/cipont, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coai Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME- A /» ^ K J S9f-r M^u^w \̂?>°m.; ^ A . {JA,lH\ l ~ 5 2 Z 0 
ADDRESS 

_ - ^ 
PHONE \ EMAIL - ^ X ^ ^ ^ 

providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmentaf news, in/ormatjon ond octi'on aferts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1891 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ÔdMlfMi ^ m m p K 
N A M E 

L^Uflf.K.! Bf^Nifyiffl 
ADDRESS 3^1^ Cfi'svveLL Pr,ve^'"'"^"-^'^CDLuMfiu<; A H , ^ > 2 a Q 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,893 Stop Tlic Coal Plaut Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, ^ 

F̂ RAKIK &UBAMKS 
-s4 ?.4 m gwonD Ai/£j c n m , . .^. 43205 
ADDRESS -Franigiubanks (&/Urnti\\.co(rs 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1891 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

' Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to baii out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

\ ot>o 
NAME 

r-7-s^q K\^>\-^ ^ ^ ^ ' ^ K i j 2 W CTH- O } I V S Q V ^ 
ADDRESS , ^ CITY-STATE, Zl. 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

oCf̂ :. Vo\U^[(y\ 
NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

g y ^ ^ M^ fk L'c\^ 1ZJ 
7"! iT* f T' t V /? _ tCiTT, STATE, ZIP Mt \ ( V J ( A ^ ^ V ^ ^ I ^ >STAT£,ZIP ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ J \ o w \ 0 > C o ^ ^ 

EMAIL ' J 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay infarmed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1891 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

^ EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information ond action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouNOFD 1892 Stop Tlic Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt lo baii out aging, outdated coat plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

m .fohr̂  Mst Pŵ ^ PaM^k, (\\{ 43bli2 
ADDRESS ^ A - ^ . CITY, STATE, ZIP 

^XynmiO\^ 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS \ , ^ ' Z . /-T^t,"]^, STATE, ZIP ' , ^ ^ _ . \ ^ _ , 

(pl^HrH^^.l^ ' i (W,rr^\uMTO ^ P q jMg 1 \ . (lO(j\^ 
PHONE EMAIL "̂  r \ 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt lo bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

Lf^. ^ ^ ^ ^ 2 ^ ^ '̂ ^^^^c^yt/^^n^c-i^^ 
PHONE ^ ' ^ ' EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Tlie COBI Plaut Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

V/itiA-H ijm\n\)a\l\\\\k{ 
NAME ' .n . 

1^^% to^yw u /gi|;£ UJMî il̂ ^̂ j 0 ^ .P\%ln 
ADDRESS 

PHONE 

SS . U ,CrTy,STAT^ZlP ^ A . I 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop TKe COHI Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME , , 

PHONE ^ . , ^ ^ ^ / r^i^/y ^y- EMAIL 7 ^ ^ ^ ^ 2 ^ ' ^ ^ < / ^ ^ < : 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, Information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop Tlie Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

{/^ dr Un^^Z^ 
NAME ^ ^ 1 irlr..^u,J Cf belrMAjM/ (Dkw i^j>m 
ADDRESS CITY, STyA^E, Z 

PHONE 7^^ 2 ^ ^ ^ Y ^ ^ { EMAIL 
/t/(y ^ uc/Hf^^'^^jirhsA^-^^— 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop Tlic CORI PUttt Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coai plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, . 

NAME 

ADDRESS 
^(^ S^k ^^^-2^ '"'' ' '"'' ' ' 'fj\^-fIi^-^l3Rl'ii/Z.cjyy^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

NAME 

ADDRE 

^5?^S (Tltxe^ A^o^l- ĉ C C^L..^^j,6(^J=<^ YJLJ^ 
)RES& ^__, < ^ _ , _ ^ ^ ̂  CITY, STATE, ZIP -^-7 . 

PHONE • EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coat plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition lo costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME ^ ^ ', . . 
' ^ 3 ( ^ ^ \ a \ ^ _ Av^ CoVc;^K<;, OH 457-6 

PHONE EMAIL O ^ 

providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from r-educing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

rs more, win prevent unio trom r-eoucing i 

NAME 

Mr. Barry White 
1776 Drew Ave. ApLll3W 
Columbus, OH 43235 

ADDRESS 
(7^11) 1^9 i m ^ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP fiA 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed ond involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sin cere K(̂  

u.jMk,()\Him T!MLJ^ 
ADDRE mi,-pil-70^7 CITY.4STATE, Z\P/\ 

i PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable'is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

C 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
TouNDED U93 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution info our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

IjtAfo^ -J3v^^\in 

^SS ^ \ \ I ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP T/ ÎT 7 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

Uif/m l^es#/ 
NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP CITY. STATE. ZIP ( 

PHONE EMAIL L/cW to" f 3 (f9f^*^/'A ^>^^ ^iT^ w- Tb e j ^ ' 
providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 

environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

'•*r/e^ ^ r j i ^ H ^ ^ c ^ ^ 
NAME 

ADDRESS ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP ;<; / r iTv <;TATF 7 I P ' 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed ond involved with the latest 
environmental news, information ond action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .89J Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 
3S 1A/. K (̂SC l ^ Q(SyOlA Hi^o l . 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. • 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

h:iom^ W}̂ \̂f\ 
NAME 

^IVii^e^ \ M c h f( \^^ r?vlM\'4)us, h\}[ 4 ^ a t r ^ 
ADDRESJ 

PHONE EMAIlO 0 (3 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED IS93 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption, Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

{ I 
NAME /\ 

ADDRESS 

J ^%ot^ J Q ^ I ^ 

^sJ^Wt^c i ^ . l ^ .<?eTt j . ^*uT3r-J OuA L f i ^ o r i ^ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, Information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution info our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

"^7 7r) (̂ ..JHii, Dr. V ^ a U . 0 H . H l 7 7 
ADDRESS Q., , ^ I r y CITY, STATE, ZIP 

^ ^ 7 - ) A H - V 9 7 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME , r--j Y 1 \ 

ADDRESS CITY,''STATE,ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 
O M ^ f J T ^ / ^ 

^A i ^ W /I ^'^V^' ADDRESS / ^ n ^ ^ 7 CITY, STATE, ZIP "f^B. 
PHONE \ A J ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ U/tA/*V M/i//^" EMAIL /^/• / 1 , 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay infornjed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, Information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

" Sincerely, 

( \ ( d ^ W'Vmt 
NAME 

ADDRESS ̂
oK. ujt̂ -v ^c^Y^fis QAurohxŝ  OH ^^7<r^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As o participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED .893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coa) plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

,S CITY, STATE, ZIP • 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .891 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

'AhJ-
Ui^M^^ L:^' S^ C.̂ l-̂  l ^ o/^ ys ^^/ NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE ;> EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
PCLUB 

FouND.o >8« Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 
Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have lo pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carlDon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

1 M S hJ.LOc^c\of\ /vl^fi;^ ck o ^ ^ ? 
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP \ J 

PHONE ' EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively Impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely^ 

l ~P^ ^U( eoliArM6uQ g)Vt L (3e / / 
" T / i M - ^ n - G^i?^ lirJroec^.n<^M.} I ..^ 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP ^ ^ , , ^ ^ 

/n7h^/M.fhMif^(£, 6uc7 u^ 
PHONE EMAIL ^ 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouNDtD .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAM 

ES5 ivM ^ ^~,r-> r CITY, STATE," ZIP . ^ ^ j. 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

( i iMO •£>-

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

t do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, A 

y^j^-ho^^w 7r/77p-^^Lu^^^j.L 
^ M A l p f ^ \ 7 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coai, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively Impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely 

NAM Ẑ[̂ 7b (%MAA4\^^ iXi S w U ^ oituwf̂ ^ 
ADDRESS 

PHONE 

^>aTY^TATE,ZlP^ . I 

EMAIL ^ t-

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

7m^ 
NA 

[-u^\mm^-f. 
%Yv^({p\\o(ikpi ookAm&i/iC (Iff i-Ty'P^ 

ADDRESS ^ i ^ ^ - 7 ^ °ay\Waiyik ĵ>£rh]̂ Q (̂̂ }k^m. (hvh 
NE' 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed ond involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop Thc Coal Plaut Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not .support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

-Tax^^hOrCr 
NAME Ŝ 'oi totixrshm^ Dublin rri-l m ^ ^ 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coai, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is known lo cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

^PHONE 

C!JXr5TA=FE,Z!P 

EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The CosH Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not Support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

^"^MDt^ ec^^ n ^ ^ ^ ^ C x̂Uivv̂ U /̂3 Q ^ ' \ ' ^ U { 
\DDRESS , , „ ^ / ^ / f ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP , ^ _ ^ 

—~— I FMAll ' I 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and invohed with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1S92 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

Pr)Oorgl\ Vrc)WeRk-^r~ 
NAME 

ADDRESS 
1̂  ^.^Vu.;,ncA 1!̂V QV- U S Z D 7 

UM M^-1^97) CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE ' EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay infarmed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

file:///DDRESS


SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

C^^ \K^(LiX( \ L 
NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP ' ' ^ — * . ^ 
v i \ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address mokes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

2 5 ^ ADDRESS STATE, ZIP 

r PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME__ 
^ 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

,^( l4^ro^d[ CJr 7 7 ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ Oirl c f ^ ] 7 

EMAIL ^ 7 7 ^ 1 

providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due lo Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerelvr 

NAME Sg U, ^/c.(^ A ^ 
ADDRESS / ^ I .-^ / i , CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE U ( H ^ S > f 7 — ( o i ^ o ™ "̂ s l ^oU,e<^C^ j l - ^^ \^ ' h^^ \ \ . . . ^ 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED <89J Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

t do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while, 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS _ , ^ _ ^ ^ ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP- K, 

PHONE EMAIL U • 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

k Apr hî î  
NAME 

ADDR 

NE ~ EMAIL i ^ 
/ 0 ( ^ 

PHO 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

AU, Co4i'l 7 lakTL 
NAME 

"•^CZ l i m ^ ^ l^L) Uau^ ,nfi Wr^cz 
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

'lom&x 9 '^ 
\xci^ 7\mr\^ KV cckmM n\̂  ^W). 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED .893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely. ^ . " - ^ 

•)u/-iN.c c^/IAll " - J 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

%AJA1HAJ^ W'̂ P̂̂  
NAME 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP , 

PHONE EMAIL 
j V i m f fc/ rii 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric custorners more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

Co[<- H-Qohf̂  

^Pi^"; V r i T V CTATP 7ID 

NAM! 

ADDRESS ' 1 CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your entail address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
_CLUB 

FOUNDED .893 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 
Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air In the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

77b cc.^ py L^-PP-c^r-'^y 

tONE EMAIL - '^ ^ 

Providing your entail address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental nc^ws, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov, Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

n\^^^ A- )77cr 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed ond involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 
r ^ r i o c c c . i ' _ , r i T \ / CTJ . ADDRESS! I ' / ^ ) . , / -» CITY, S^TE, ZIP 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1891 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known lo cause major air pollution and negatively Impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAMl %cn p c ^ ^ i ^ ^ C ^ x . ^ / 5 , GfJ • ^ V P 
ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address mafces you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 189J 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request lo bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS f CITY, STATE, ZIP ^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME _ 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED .893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Goal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coai plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerelyr-N / ^ \ 

'^'<^7/i/.kflyl.by^J A k n ^ QH y^fJoS 
v n n n C C C ^ -^ r - iTV C T A - T I T -7in 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address mokes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, t 
QP^a.v\<\ 6J 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

\ \7i^ l ^ l ^ ^ s ^ AYf.. 
CITY, STATE, ZIP fi^k o'k U3 26T 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and Involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to baii out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely 

NAME (&WeU "TNxô ĝ ^ ' rOo^ lW i j ^ , D^ ^^Qg^ 
W ^ t fi^ rd I uA)\k^. T^ > c &>^ ADDRESS 

PHONE 
[7^^ ^y)S oHO) 

CITY, ST^TE 

EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FouNDiD .892 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME Q ^ , ~_! 

ADDR^ \ ; ^ "4 CITY, STATE, ZIP. . 

PHONE EIUAIL ^ J 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to baii out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

-S (g aj\^^ S \ e7l\erk { 

ADDRESS ] ~ T ~Z ' CITY, s f ATE, ZIP ' ^ 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information add action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED .892 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carison, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS ^ , ^ , ,^^ r̂  ^ . CITY, STATE, Z I P ^ - ^ Z\^ ^ ^ 

PHONE EMAIL / ^ ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay Informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED .89! Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

t do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

1 O ^ r . u ^ r ^ u e /AX) 
NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE EMAIL ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED ,893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate dismption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

^^7(^^^ S^cTviod^ C J , V^OL^LXA/ 01-^ H3otL 
ADDRESS^ CITY, STATE, ZIP . . 

PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have'to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifes' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAMEA , . ^ W . r- fvV ' ^ \ ^ ^ ^ tmv^ i )^ 9 

Providingyottr email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informeki and involved with the latest 
environmental news. Information and action alerts. 

PHON 



SIERRA 
CLUB / 
FOUNDED (893 Stop Thc Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing lo climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME C ^ m j 
PHONE / i / / y' « - J X / > / r V EMAIL m-&(^7-^m 
Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 

SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1891 Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 7 -1^ / M ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ P^ 
ADDRESS / - \ ^ , - , 1 / I f ^ n I B CITY, STATE, ZIP 

Cou oft " fsz/ i 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 



SIERRA 
CLUB 
FOUNDED 1893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
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ADDRESS ^ ^ ^ ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP ^ . , ^ . . . ^ ^ L ^ 

MATT FlU\^^/ZjQ yy<\l4'=> .̂ C O t ^ 
PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

Stop The Coal Plant Bailout 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS 
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PHONE EMAIL 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, ^ , ^ ^ 
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Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information ond action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that. In addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE EMAIL 

SS CITY, STATE, ZIP . . y ^ , ^ , 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

ADDRESS CITY, STATE; ZIP ~ / ' / i - ^ / ^P \ ~{ ZT 
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Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption, Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
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providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air poiiution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, \ 

NAME 
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Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Stop The Coal Plant Bailout FOUNDED .893 

Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
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PHONE EMAIL ^ 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
enwrofimentof news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contiibuting to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

r 
NAME 

i 
ADDRESS 

•RESS ^ ^ CITY, STATE, ZIP ^ 

^ E ' EMAI? / PHONE 

Providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online communjty. As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 
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Dear Gov. Kasich and Chairman Johnson, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out aging, outdated coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poiiution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

Coat, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health while 
contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out obsolete coal plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

NAME 

ADDRESS 
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providing your email address makes you a participant of the Sierra Club's online community.As a participant, you'll stay informed and involved with the latest 
environmental news, information and action alerts. 


